
12 June 2006 
 

COOPERATION WITH THE ELDER COMMUNITY 
 

Minutes 6/11/06 
 

Attendees: Bob Mc (15), Michael M (6), Rick H. (14), Sandy D (17) 
 

The meeting opened with the serenity prayer 
 
Introductions were made 
 
March 26 Minutes were approved 
 
Old Business 

 Colleen C has agreed to speak with instructors at her college to determine if anyone can 
take the existing PSA in the wrong format and transfer it to the correct format 

• Rick will check with Sun City to determine what format they use for their cable 
 

 What does the committee think about hosting the 2008 third annual SIS Conference in 
southern California? It will be a great deal of work, but will also be very rewarding 

• Michael reported on the 1st SIS Conference in Hawaii 
• The 2nd SIS Conference will be in Sedona, AZ, on 8-11 May 2007 at the Best 

Western hotel. Registration information should be available in August. 
• All attendees agreed this is a good idea and were generally in favor of 

investigating this further. Rick will contact Indian casinos in the area to see what 
accommodations are available for a conference. (Elders apparently like to 
gamble.) 

 
 The Homeland district out by Temecula has voted to put aside $200.00 towards the 

printing of the CEC brochures. The Palm Springs district is going to be voting on whether 
they agree to put aside $200.00. Michael will ask District 6 at the July monthly meeting 
to commit $200.00 towards the printing of the CEC brochures 

• Michael will get another printing quote 
 

 The AARP National Convention will be held 26-28 October in Anaheim this year. We 
will be sharing a booth and need to develop a list of committee members who are willing 
to help staff the booth 

• Bob W, Coleen, Gil, Michael, Rick, and possibly Sandy offered to staff the booth 
 
New Business 

 The new SIS AA meeting at Crofton Manor is going well so far. On additional resident 
attended and stated she was very grateful to have the meeting. She sobered up in the 80’s 
and then slipped and was very happy to be coming back into AA. 
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Next will be a presentation and hopefully, a new meeting at the Orange/Olive Senior 
Center in Orange, CA. More info to follow. 
 

 Need a Spanish Co-chair 
• Sandy is interested, but has to check other commitments before she agrees 

 
 Need a secretary 

• Deferred to next meeting 
 

 Brain storm on the CEC area level committee and how many district level CEC’s are in 
place and what work they are doing 

• Deferred to next meeting 
 

The meeting closed with the Responsibility Pledge. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bob Mc 
Secretary 
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